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Christmas Fair 

We had a very enjoyable afternoon for our 

Christmas fair last week, the funds raised 

were £710 so a huge thank you to 

all who contributed and 

attended. Also a big thank you 

to the Friends of Sunnybrow 

for all their hard work in 

preparing and organising, it 

is very much appreciated. 

 

Christmas Performance 

This year the Christmas performance is on 

Thursday 21st December at 1pm. Please could 

we ask that anyone coming to watch the 

performance respects that some of the 

children are quietly spoken and keeps noise 

to a minimum. The staff and children have 

been practicing very hard over the last 

couple of weeks to make the performance 

absolutely perfect. 

 

Whole School Trip 

The children really enjoyed the trip to 

Durham, it was a little chilly but very 

interesting and behaviour was excellent. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor in 

school, if anyone is interested, please 

contact Mrs Binks 

 

Swimming 

There will be no swimming 

lessons next Thursday 21st 

December for class 4 and 

following the return to 

school after the Christmas holidays, Class 3 

will be swimming on a Thursday starting 11th 

January. 

 

Parking outside of school 

We have received a number of complaints 

from residents in St Johns Gardens 

regarding inconsiderate parking, we 

understand that there is little parking 

outside of school but please could we ask that 

when parking your car to drop children off or 

collect them, that you ensure you are not 

blocking a drive or footpath?  

 

Christmas Parties 

Please could we remind 

parents not to send children 

in to school in their party 

clothes but to bring them 

and their food donation in a 

bag on the morning of their party? 

 

Finally… 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry 

and Peaceful Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. School reopens on Monday 8th January 

2018 
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Dates for the diary 

 

Tuesday 19th December                                   - KS2 party 

Wednesday 20th December                               - KS1 party 

Thursday 21st December                                 - Christmas service 

Friday 22nd December                                    - School closes for Christmas hols 

Monday 8th January                                      - School reopens   

 

    

   

 

  

 

 


